Lions of Maine will be providing food
and household essentials to help defer
costs from the Grinch Storm of 2023

How did this storm impact you?

Did you lose electricity and have to throw
away food?

Did you have personal property damage
caused by flooding or uprooting of trees?

WE ARE HERE TO HELP!

If so, contact District Governor Lion Deb Maddox
for more information
debrahmaddox@yahoo.com
(207) 441-9906
All requests for assistance must be received by
January 4, 2024

Funds will be dispersed based on need & funds available



